REPORT TO THE PENDLETON TOWN BOARD
For March 2019, by Jeff Stowell, Highway Superintendent

Plowed and salted when necessary
Hauled snow

Installed signs

Removed stakes

Mailbox repairs

Washed trucks

Checked grades at 6749 Campbell Blvd
Put up Historical Sign

Repaired plow damage

Worked on Veterans Time Capsule
Replaced driveway 6644 Sheetram
Chipped Brush

Empty salt from trucks

Worked on potholes

Repaired salter on truck #14



